
 

 

 

CARES Act  

Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund 

Report as of 10/13/2020 

 

• Springfield College signed and returned the Recipient’s Funding Certification and Agreement for 
Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students on 04/22/2020.  Springfield College intends to 
spend at least 50% of the Higher Education Relief Fund (HEERF) on grants to students. 

• Springfield College has or will receive $1,729,441 under the HEERF student portion. 
• As of the reporting date, $1,729,441 has been distributed to students. 
• Springfield College estimates 3,458 students are eligible for HEERF. 
• Springfield College estimates 2,887 students will receive grants from HEERF. 
• Springfield College determined eligibility for ground-based, US citizens or eligible non-citizens, 

who did not have an unresolved Title IV eligibility flag.  Grants were calculated using a formula 
based on Expected Family Contribution and enrollment status. Grants range from $200 - $5,303 

• Eligible students are instructed to complete a self-certification, via PrideNET, attesting to their 
Title IV eligibility and that they have incurred expenses related to the disruption of their 
education. 

• Funds will be distributed directly to students using e-refund and paper check for those without 
an e-refund account. 


